
 
 

February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer and Student 

  

UCAS Exhibition, Westpoint, Exeter – 12th March 2024  

 

  

All Year 12 students have been invited to attend the UCAS Exhibition at Westpoint on Tuesday 12th 

March (8:45 – 11:30). This is an informative event attended by universities, colleges, apprenticeship 

providers and employers. Students in previous years have found it very useful in support of their 

considerations regarding their future career path.  

 

There will be: 

 

• Live application clinics and personal statement workshops 

• Course and careers taster sessions 

• Students talks and Q&As 

• Expert advice on how to choose what’s right for you 

• The chance to explore and meet unis, colleges and employers face-to-face 

 

 

All students must have a completed consent form which is available on Parent Pay.  In addition, 

transport is being provided and will leave South Dartmoor at 8.45am, returning by 11.30am. The 

event is free but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4 towards the cost of transport where 

possible.  Please log on to Parent Pay for both the consent form and payment option by Wednesday 

6th March.  

 

I am delighted to be offering this event as part of our Sixth Form Supra Curriculum and look forward 

to supporting all Year 12s to make the most out of the morning.  

  

 

Kind regards 

  

Mrs Abi Slater 

Director of Sixth Form 
  


